December 19, 2011

Adam Oliensis LoHud Comedy

Dear Adam,

I want to thank you for your efforts on behalf of the JCC Rockland's first Jewish Cultural Arts Festival: A November to Remember.

The comedy night you arranged for us had the largest attendance of the 13 events that made up the festival. We had to turn people away at the door as we ran out of room!

Your work as the MC set the tone for the night and kept the program running smoothly. Robin Fox and Marla Schultz had the audience rolling and Mike Jacobs' autobiographical humor about being a Jew in the northeast certainly hit home.



With an varied audience but mostly an over 50 crowd, your patience in working with me as we chose appropriate comedians for our audience was greatly appreciated. It was so successful we ended up with over 35% of the attendees being in the 35-50 age group, an unprecedented event!

I am constantly being asked when we are going to do the next comedy night.

Feel free to use JCC Rockland as a reference for any future endeavors. Looking forward to working with you in the future.

Regards,



You belong here."

